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LICENSURE INFORMATION 
 

Effective July 1, 2013, the state changed its procedure for issuing new and renewed licenses.  
They will not send any more licenses to your home.  You will now need to follow the progress of 
your license through the state website, www.ksde.org.  Once you see the “Print License” button 
appear, this will indicate that your new license has been issued.  You will be responsible for 
printing your license and letting HR know if its issuance.  Please email, intercampus mail or 
deliver in person the new license to Lynda Hirsekorn at McEachen. 
 

 
 

Teacher Licensure and Accreditation is moving! 
 

BEFORE October 28, 2013, send all mail to: 
 

Teacher Licensure and Accreditation 
KSDE 

120 SE 10th Avenue 
Topeka, KS  66612 

 
AFTER October 28, 2013, send all mail to: 

 

Teacher Licensure and Accreditation 
Landon State Office Building 
900 SW Jackson, Suite 106 

Topeka, KS  66612 
 

The mailing address for your renewal paperwork on Form 3A (or any other form) may or may 
not be correct.  Just make sure to pay attention to the above BEFORE and AFTER dates when 
submitting your paperwork/check to the state. 

Jones, Sally 00000000 

Click Print License 

http://www.ksde.org/

